
From: Hwang, Jin
To: Elva Nuno-O"Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org> (elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org)
Subject: GP
Date: Monday, October 22, 2018 1:52:44 PM

Hello Elva,
Please see the standard language we include in WSAs:

Planning Department has determined that the Hollywood Center Project conforms
with the use and intensity of development permitted by the City’s General Plan, and
that it is consistent with the demographic projection for the City from both the 2012
and 2016 RTPs.

Thank you.
Jin Hwang
Civil Engineering Associate
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power
Water Resources Division
111 N. Hope St. Room 308
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213-367-4845
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